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AMERICAN COMMITTEE FOR THE INVESTIGATION OF THE KATYN

25X1A

March 5, 1951

Lt. Gen. Walter Bedell Smith
CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY
2,30 E Street, N. W,
Washington, D. C.

Dear General Smith:

Enclosed kindly find the article "The Mysteries of the
Van Vliet Report" which I just published in the
Brooklyn Tablet/

I think the facts as revealed in this article warrant
a thcrough inter=departmertal investigation. This come

mittee would be very glad if you could help to bring
about such an investigation.

Very sincerely yours,

- e

Julius Epstein-
Executive Jecretary,
AMERICAN COMMITTEE FOR THE
INVESTIGATION OF THE
KATYN MASSACRE, INC.
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Copy of this letter sent to
Mr. Arthur Bliss Lane
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